The Sharps Cemetery Association met in Rock Session
House, Thursday evening, May 14, 1970 with 11 members
present,

The meeting was in charge of John Corcoran who
reported the amount of money on hand as follows:
$10,500 in bonds, $100.00 in savings & $2,153.23 in
checking account. Making a total of $12,753.23,

An anonymous donor will pay to have the tomb stones
straightened up and graves filled in if the association
approves. It was moved and seconded to let him have
this work done.

A new road in needed through the cemetery and bids
are to be gotten to find the cost of black topping it.
éfo motion was made and seconded that the price be raised
from $3.00 per year to $5.00 per year dues. The last time
the price was raised was in 1954,

The meeting adjourned.

Corinne Patchell.(Sec'y.)



